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Lauren Artress in Australia
In March of this year, Lauren Artress traveled around Australia doing 14 presentations in major cities and country towns. 
 Her visit was such a success that they are already planning for Lauren to return to Australia and continue the speaking 
tour in October 2012.

Labyrinth Matters - the newsletter of the Australian Region
Our spring is  autumn in Australia, and the autumn edition of Australian labyrinth news has just been added to the LNN 
Resources Page.  This includes 24 pages of interesting information including several reports on the Lauren Artress visit 
plus much more. The Australian newsletters always include a lot of information of interest to people who live in the USA 
too.   http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/Australian_Autumn_2011_Newsletter.pdf 

New Labyrinth Reflections by Mary Andonian
One of LNN's newest members is Mary Andonian, author of a new book entitled "Bitsy's Labyrinth".  Mary's article "Why I 
Chose a Labyrinth" has just been published on the LNN Resources Page.
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/reflections/2011/110608_Mary_Andonian.pdf

Introduce Your Friends to the Labyrinth
LNN and Trinity Labyrinth Guild have been working together to plan an event which will be a perfect way to introduce new 
people to the labyrinth.  This event includes a temporary labyrinth made of rope lights on the lawn of the Cathedral, a 
beautiful slide presentation by Jill Geoffrion, an optional introduction to the labyrinth, an opportunity to walk Trinity's 
famous wood inlay labyrinth, and refreshments too.  What more could you want?
Bring your family and friends to Trinity Cathedral in Portland on Friday, June 24, 2011
Details about this event:  http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110626_NWRLG_Friday.pdf 

Self Guided Tour of Portland Labyrinths
People who are registered for the Saturday, June 26 session of the NW Labyrinth Gathering, will receive a free copy of 
the new Self-Guided Tour of Portland Area Labyrinths.   The tour brochures will be included in the registration packets.  

In addition to the tour map, you will have lots of labyrinths to walk, a labyrinth marketplace, and an opportunity to have lots 
of interesting, fun, and educational experiences on Saturday, June 26.  More info:
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110626_NWRLG_Saturday.pdf

NW Regional Labyrinth Gathering - less than 2 weeks away!   
Register Now

A large group of dedicated volunteers from around the Northwest have been working together to plan the Northwest 
Regional Labyrinth Gathering - June 24, 25, 26.   This is a very rare and wonderful opportunity to connect with other 
people who share your interest in labyrinths.  In addition to our featured speaker, Jill Geoffrion, there will be lots of 
labyrinths to walk, a marketplace where you can buy labyrinth products not normally available in the Portland area,   
workshops on a variety of topics,  and much more.  

It takes a lot of time, energy, and money to host a regional labyrinth gathering.   Please support us in this effort by telling 
your friends about it and by registering now!   You can register at the door, but early registration is very helpful to people 
planning this event.  

More info..... summary of the Northwest Regional Labyrinth Gathering 
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http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/110626_NWRLG_Press_Release.pdf

Questions or comments  --- e-mail Kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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